
 
                               

 

Welcome to Year 4! 
We work, learn and grow together in God’s love 

Dear Year 4, 

I’m so excited to be your teacher this year! I thought I’d take a  

moment to tell you a little bit about myself so you can get to  

know me better. My favourite things to do are dancing, reading, 

and musical theatre. At home, I live with my husband, our two sons, and our 

lively Fox Red Labrador called Mojo, who keeps us all busy.  

Over the year, we are going to be exploring lots of great history topics including 

the Romans, Anglo-Saxons and Vikings. Other interesting topics we will study are 

rivers, rainforests, electricity, digestive system and many more.  I’m really looking 

forward to a year filled with learning, laughter and teamwork. I can’t wait to get 

to know all of you and discover your own likes and talents too.  

Mrs Brooks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Religious Education 

In Year 4 we will study the following themes from To Know You More Clearly.  

• Branch 1 – Covenant and Creation – Genesis the story of Creation 

• Branch 2 – Prophecy and Promise – God’s love – Mary  

• Branch 3 – Galilee to Jerusalem – Jesus’ Mission as the Son of God 

• Branch 4 – Desert to Garden – Lent – Jesus in the desert  

• Branch 5 – To the Ends of the Earth – The Road to Emmaus, Pentecost,  

• Branch 6 – Dialogue and Encounter – Christianity – Judaism special clothes 

We will also be introducing the new Prayer and Liturgy directory To Love You 

More Clearly so our weekly worship will be in the form of: 

• Daily prayers, 

• Meditation 

• Celebration of the Word – whole school and in class  



 

 

 

 

 



Are you ready for Year 4? 

PE Days  

• Our PE days are Monday and 

Tuesday. Please wear full school PE kit 

and trainers on these days.  

• In addition to this, we will be 

regularly using the running track in 

school throughout the week. Children 

may access the running track in their 

school shoes on non-PE days 

however, you are welcome to send in 

an old pair of trainers for your child 

to change into. 

• Children can wear PE kits if they are 

attending a sports club after school. 

 

Snack         

• Please remember to bring a 

labelled water bottle containing 

still, unflavoured water.  

• You can also bring a healthy snack. 

Healthy snacks include a piece of 

fruit or vegetables, nut free cereal 

bars, cheese strings or you can 

purchase toast, crumpet or tea 

cake. Crisps, biscuits or sweets are 

not healthy snacks and will not be 

allowed to be eaten at break time.  

• We have school milk available 

during the day if you choose to.  

          

Home Learning   

• Homework will be sent home on a 

Friday and expected to be handed in 

on the following Thursday.  

• Homework will consist of spelling, 

reading, maths, SPaG and times 

tables. We use EdShed to set 

homework for spelling, and TTRS for 

times tables. Spelling tests will take 

place on a Friday. 

• Maths and SPaG homework will be a 

page from the CGP books. Please 

only complete the pages specified. 

• There continues to be a huge focus on 

reading in Year Four, so we 

encourage you to hear your child 

read every day.  

Parents and Carers 

• If you have any questions or 

queries, then please feel free to 

speak to me at the end of the 

school day or via the Year 4 

email address: 

    year4@st-josephs-anderton.lancs.sch.uk  

Please note this email is NOT for   

emergencies as it is not monitored daily.  

• Finally, please follow our class 

Twitter page to see all the 

exciting learning taking place 

throughout the year by 

following the link below:  

  https://twitter.com/year4withMrsB  
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